
Diversity and
Inclusion Policy

Treelink Stirling is an equal opportunities organisation and aims to ensure that everyone involved with
Treelink feels valued and respected. The Board of Trustees, Members and Volunteers all have 
responsibility for fostering a welcoming and inclusive culture within Treelink. 

Treelink Stirling welcomes everyone who shares an interest in trees & woodlands in the Stirling 
Council area and who wants to be part of Treelink’s work within those communities. We respect the 
needs and abilities of all volunteers and members, making reasonable adjustments where possible. 
We do not tolerate discrimination of any sort, and take care that we do not inadvertently disadvantage
individuals or groups. 

Overall responsibility for the monitoring and review of the policy and procedures lies with the trustees 
Alison Adam &  Robin Clark. 

Implementation and adherence to this policy is the responsibility of all trustees and other volunteers 
within the organisation. 
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